BULLETIN.

A Bulletin will be published at the end of July. All articles to be published are to be submitted to D.F. Turner. as soon as possible.

Social and Odd Notes.

Congratalations to Jack and Fay Herington (nee Peterson) on the birth of twins (boys and girl) all doing very well. Believe a certain batchelor recently returned from Queensland is about to lose his - well his freedom - he has been warned. The party Roy and Pam Skinner gave at Hastings last weekend for Rein and Mrs. (to be) was a great success in spite of the power failure and the weather conditions.

Bob and Wendy Chapman who recently returned from a holiday in the big "Smoke" spent some time walking in the Alps - will look forward to seeing the slides.

The Army and the club have always been on the best of terms now they have two units commanded by Caveneers. Signals by Rolly Webb and Field Secretary by Bob Geeves - F.S. has recruited several club members and others are thinking of it so if your interested contact Bob Geeves or D.F. Turner.

New members. Our Membership continues to grow but we need more of the old and more experienced members as party leaders and instructors if we haven't seen you of late what about making the effort.

(J. HALTON)
Honorary Secretary.

[Duplicated, 2 pp., F]